SCOTIA-GLENVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOLS
Scotia, NY 12302

May 2, 2023

To:  Susan Swartz
From: Drew Giaquinto \-—/‘
Re: SAWCP reimbursement

The Workers Compensation Trust compensates a district whose treasurer serves as the
treasurer for the trust as well. This person is typically appointed at the Workers
Compensation Trust re-organizational meeting.

Sheri Tyrell was appointed to this position effective February 1, 2023, as she took over the
duties from the Schalmont Treasurer who resigned from these additional duties. The District
has received a check in the amount of $2,500 from the consortium as reimbursement for her
assuming these duties from February 1 to June 30, 2023.

Attached is a resolution for board approval for the District to accept this check as
reimbursement for the treasurer duties.

Please let me know if you have any questions.



RESOLUTION APPROPRIATING
FUNDS FROM SCHOHARIE AREA WORKERS’ COMPENSATION
CONSORTIUM

WHEREAS, the Schoharie Area Workers’ Compensation Consortium has submitted a
check in the amount of $2,500 to the Scotia-Glenville School District for reimbursement
of Treasurer’s duties (2/1/23-6/30/23) for the Schoharie Area Workers’ Compensation
Consortium,

WHEREAS, the district will increase the budget by $2,500 to reflect this reimbursement
to the district,

WHEREAS, Sheri Tyrell, School District Treasurer for Scotia-Glenville School District
will be performing the treasurer duties for the Schoharie Area Workers’ Compensation
Consortium and will be paid a stipend of $2,500,

RESOLVED, that the Board of Education hereby authorizes the amendment to the

budget increasing the budget by $2,500 to reflect this reimbursement from the Schoharie
Area Workers” Compensation Consortium.
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